
 

 

We warmly invite parents and the whole community to 
celebrate the start of the school year. 

When: Tuesday 26th September  

Where: Our Lady of Lourdes, Moneyglass  

Time: 9:00 a.m.  

Children can be left off at the chapel between  

8:30-8:50 a.m.  

Children can take the school bus. A member of staff will 
greet them at the entrance to the chapel. All children 
should meet in the Grotto and line up in their class lines. 
The children will be transported back to school by bus. 

Beginning of the School Year 
Mass 


